
TRR Well #2 Failure Update 

As was announced earlier this month, the #2 well on the TRR system collapsed and was deemed 

unsavable. An expedited effort to replace the well with one of similar capacity was commenced 

immediately and once permits and location were approved, drilling commenced in mid June. 

The 300 ft well drilling has been completed as of June 29th, and now the well must have pump 

equipment installed, be tied into plumbing, power and controls. This is estimated to take approximately 

2 weeks. 

The new TRR #4 well will then need to be sanitized, tested and approved, and it will be put online as 

soon as that is completed. 

During this time of having only 2 wells instead of three during the dry summer months, a number of 

changes have been made to the timing of certain consumption sources in order to level out the amount 

of water consumed over the day. The golf course, our system operators and the TRR HOA have all 

worked with ICWC to adjust schedules to balance the supply-consumption curve. The golf course has 

also been receiving less water than under normal conditions. The ICWC board will keep this status 

updated as the project continues. 
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